
Good after noon Chairman William, Vice Chairs Leif and Reliz and Committee Members.
My name is Tony Ellis and I live in Medford. I have been a paraplegic for 26 yrs now. I believe that the tax break that HB 2442 would 
provide to our working disabled Oregonians will benefit them greatly. As many of our disabled Oregonians live pay check to pay 
check this $300 could go towards helping our Disabled Oregonians be more successful in their daily living and futures. I strongly 
urge you all to closely look at HB 2442 which will impact the disabled work force in a positive manner.

Kind Regards,
Tony Ellis 


